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This statement is intended to set forth the basic policy of the University with respect to conflicts of interest. 
 
It is the policy of Adelphi University that all employees have an obligation to avoid situations which might make it difficult 
for them to act in the best interests of the University. All employees must avoid placing themselves in any positions or 
situations in which there may be a conflict or the appearance thereof between his/her personal interests and his/her duty 
to Adelphi. Areas of potential conflict include, but are not limited to, use of confidential information, university purchases 
not subject to competitive bids, the acceptance of gifts, etc. 
 
While it is impractical to define every instance that might give rise to a conflict of interest, in general, each employee 
must avoid participating directl70(ev)


